
 

 
Autumn 1 2023                       Welcome to EYFS’s Newsletter – Nursery and Reception 
 

Welcome back!  
 
Welcome to Salisbury Primary 
School to our Nursery and 
Reception children.  
 
We hope everyone had a lovely 
Summer break. 
 
 
 
School day 
 
Nursery – 8:40 – 11:40 
Reception – 8:40 – 3:10 
 

The children will be added 
to class dojo’s where you can 
engage with the class teacher and 
engage in your child’s learning.  
 

Important dates 

 
Week beginning Monday 23rd 
October parents’ evening.  

This term’s learning 
Our topic this half term across 
Early Years is All About Me. 

 
 

Children in Reception will listen 
to the following stories and 
learning will be focused based 
on the stories below.  

  
 

  
 

  
 

Children in Nursery will base 

their learning on the following 

stories: 

 

  
 

  
 

   

Mathematics  

 

Reception 

 
In Reception our maths topics for 

this half term are: 

- Numbers to 5 
- Comparing groups within 5 
- Shapes 2D/3D  

 

The children have maths every-
day. We follow a mastery approach 
maths scheme.  
 
Nursery 
In Nursery we will be focussing on: 

- Counting songs 
- Number recognition to 5 
- Introducing one to one 

correspondence 

 
Polite reminders 
 
Please ensure that your child’s 
clothing, water bottle and lunch 
bag are clearly labelled with their 
full name as these get mixed up 
regularly. 
 
We provide toast every morning as 
the children enter school. 
 
Milk and fruit is provided every day 
during snack time. 
 

Important days of the week 
 
Friday – Home Learning books are 
sent home from Reception for 
children to practise saying the 
sounds learnt during the week and 
have a go at writing them in the 
book. 
 
Wednesday – Reception children 
to return Home Learning book so 
new sounds can be added ready to 
go home again on the Friday. 
 
Reading books will be sent out 
later in the half term for both 
Nursery and Reception. 



 
Outdoor play 
As part of their learning, children in 
Early Years will be outdoors every 
day – even in rain. As the weather 
is getting cooler, please make sure 
children bring a coat, hat, scarf and 
gloves (all labelled please) so that 
they are dressed appropriately for 
the change in weather.  

No formal PE day for children this 
half term – more information to 
follow later in the term. 
 
Children have access to physical 
outdoor play every day. 

Thank you for your continued 
support from the EYFS team.  
 
Mrs Norwood: Early Years Lead 
Mrs Rahman: Reception Teacher 
Miss Newman: Reception Teacher 
Mrs Walker: Nursery Teacher 
Miss Bi: HLTA in Reception and 
Nursery 
 

 


